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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 5th December 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

 

As it is that time of the year again, we have decided that each child is going to produce a Christmas tree 

decoration in their art sessions at school. 

 

We would like to sell these to parents/carers at a price of £1.00 each. If you would like to purchase your 

child’s tree decoration, please can payment be sent to school by Wednesday 18th December 2013. 

The decoration will be sent home with your child on Thursday 19th December 2013. 

 

Thank you for your continued support with the children’s learning.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


